
 

 

 Funding: Expectations for Acknowledgment 

The Center for Regional Studies (CRS) at UNM requires recipients of research awards to 

formally acknowledge the Center’s role in supporting their scholarly research.  Recipients are 

required to expressly acknowledge CRS support in any resulting published or presented work 

(posters, theses, dissertations, conference papers, journal articles, book chapters, and the like) 

and, to the extent possible, any publicity resulting from successful research funding.  Poster 

displays and other visual presentations should include the CRS logo.  Recipients should continue 

to acknowledge seed funding from the CRS even after additional funding has been awarded. 

Acknowledgment allows the CRS to demonstrate to potential donors the work of the Center and 

its award recipients. This will help insure that CRS is able to continue to secure funding to 

support graduate training, research and teaching in accordance with its mission. 

 


